
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Exporting GB PIC-listed Chemicals 

 

Dear Customer 

This product contains a substance that is restricted under the GB Prior Informed Consent Regulation 

(PIC).  The PIC Regulation places obligations on GB-based companies that wish to export these chemicals 

to non-GB countries.  Thus, we must notify the Designated National Authority (DNA) of the importing 

country outside the GB and in some cases obtain "explicit consent" prior to export.  If the DNA of the 

importing country has not responded within 60 days from the date of requesting an explicit consent, the 

exporter can propose a waiver from the explicit consent obligations.   Customers outside of Great Britain 

may be asked if they would like us to initiate this process with their DNA prior to sale.    

For further information click here. 

Kind Regards 

Compliance Team 

https://www.hse.gov.uk/pic/exporting.htm

